
Highway 95 RDA 
City of Fallon + Mineral County + Pershing County 

c/o 555 W. Williams Ave., Fallon NV 89406 

 

 

June 16, 2014 

 

Sondra Rosenberg, PTP 

I-11 Study Project 

Nevada Department of Transportation 

1263 S. Stewart Street 

Carson City, NV 89512 

 

 Re: Highway 95 RDA Endorsement of I-11 Western Alignment 

 

Dear Ms. Rosenberg: 

 

The Highway 95 Regional Development Authority, a collaborative effort of 

the City of Fallon, Mineral County and Pershing County for the economic 

development of the partner communities, supports the efforts of the I—11 

(Intermountain West) Transportation Corridor.   

 

We believe that a north-south transportation corridor which would include 

Highway 95 would benefit not only the States of Nevada and Arizona, but 

most particularly the communities along the western alignment – Fallon, 

Hawthorne and Lovelock.  Commerce flowing between Mexico and Canada, 

through Nevada, would be an economic benefit that will enable our Nevada 

communities to grow and prosper. 

 

We look forward to the continued efforts of the study committee and the 

Nevada Department of Transportation to make the I-11 Western Alignment a 

reality. 

 

Sincerely, 

Bob Shriver, Director 

Highway 95 RDA 

 

 


